
 
 

 Welcome to Clawson Schools GSRP 
program. 

We look forward to working with you and your family to make the 

application process as streamlined as possible. Once your application is 

complete with supporting documentation you will receive a letter from us 

acknowledging receipt of your application.  

Classroom teacher assignments are completed in the summer. If you 

qualify for our program your teacher assigned to your child will 

contact you late summer to set up a time to meet with you. The first 

day of school for the 2024-25 School year is Monday, September 9th 

2024. Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any questions 

regarding the application process and any required documentation.  

Claire Prost and Heather Kotz      248-655-4402 / 248-655-4414  

Claire.prost@clawsonschools.org Heather.kotz@clawsonschools.org 


